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3rd July and 4th July 2017ðTransition days.   

Children spend 2 days in their new classes 

 

17th July and 18th July 2017ðProvisional dates 

for the school play 

 

20th July 2017ðSummer fayre 

 

21st July 2017ðLast day of term, year 6 leavers       

assembly and prom 

 

Wednesday 6th Septemberðfirst day of Autumn 

term 

 

 

Free Tennis At The Victory 

We have some free tennis sessions taking part at 

school, see below: 

 
Safeguarding 

We hear that a number of pupils are using 

snapchat and musically these products are for 

people over the age of 13 only, as, of course, is 

Facebook. 

Rehearsals for School of Rock are going well, 

can we please remind children it is important 

that they attend rehearsals. We look forward to 

performing in front of an audience. 

 

The Victory Primary School 

Tel: 023 9200 1160 
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Breakfast Club 

Just a reminder that every day before 

school we have a breakfast club from 8am 

for children to come and have some 

breakfast. This makes a good start to the 

day for them and makes them ready to 

learn. 

Lost Backpack and Scooter 

If your child has mistakenly brought home 

a black Adidas (with camouflage         

markings) backpack that does not belong 

to them please can you bring it into school 

as a child has lost one. 

 

A scooter has gone missing from the bike 

rack in suspicious circumstances. It has 

distinctive orange markings. Have you 

seen anyone riding it? 

 

 

 

Our Art Installation At Lakeside 

The children from year 4 went to see a giant 

panda they had painted last year. It has been 

installed at Lakeside North Harbour and it looks 

amazing. 

By Athia and Ayla 

 

 


